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Christmas Update

We wanted to take a moment to say Merry Christmas to

prayer partners all around the country. We hope you are 2
enjoy time with your family and friends on these special d
the year.

From Thanksgiving until January 6 (3 Kings Day) our island is

home to noisy parades, bright lights, fireworks and celebra-
tions. After eight years here it is still a great experience for us. It £==
never gets old! ' s

We have enjoyed our time with our church families over the hol-

idays including a special Thanksgiving/ anniversary ser-
vice. coming in a few days we will have our Nochebuena
(Christmas Eve) service as well. We launched the season with a special campaign into a
local apartment complex where we passed out 120 BEAMS bibles, tracts, candy and invi-
tations to church. It was great to have most of our church out to help us with the
event. They were excited about it and have they would like to
do more like it in the future.
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We have also been excited to see new guests and returning
families over the last two months. Carmen and Scott seem to

be staying and now we have seen Abner and Christina attend- &
ing. They will officially be moving to the island with their four teenagers January 6th.
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Juan told me last week, "God is growing His church in His time. and nothing we do for
Him goes without results!" We are not the only ones excited to see the fruit of the whole

L

church's labor.

We appreciate your prayers as we look towards a new year of serving and growing
together. Thank you all for your prayers, financial support,
and Christmas offerings!
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The Spear Family

Alexander, Kristen, Andrew,

Zachary, Sara, Micah, Joshua,

Jeremiah, Benjamin, and Chewie the puppy



